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Hammond Boulevard at I-10 and I-295 ramp and lane closures scheduled 

Tuesday-Thursday nights 
   

Jacksonville – The southbound Hammond Boulevard ramp to I-10 eastbound will close Tuesday 

at 9 p.m. and will reopen Wednesday at 5 a.m. Southbound Hammond Boulevard traffic wanting 

to travel east on I-10 will make an immediate left at the Ramona Boulevard intersection to access 

the northbound Hammond Boulevard/I-10 eastbound ramp.  

 

On Thursday, the I-10 eastbound ramp to I-295 north and south will close at 11 p.m. and reopen 

Friday at 3 a.m. The detour is east on I-10 to south on Lane Avenue, west on Normandy 

Boulevard to I-295 north or south.  

 

In addition, during all three nights, Tuesday through Thursday, two eastbound lanes of I-10 will 

be closed from Hammond Boulevard to I-295 from 10 p.m. to 2 a.m.  

 

The closures, weather permitting, are needed to allow for work on overhead highway signs.  
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